

GOOD LUCK !!!!

Zadanie 1. Przeczytaj zdania 1-6 i zdecyduj kogo dotyczą. Wpisz A (Ann), M (Mark) lub B (Both – obie osoby).

School for Champions

 Ann and Mark go to a special sports school in Vancouver, Canada. It is a school where students do different sports. Students can choose to train winter sports, for example: ice hockey, figure skating and snowboarding or water sports such as: windsurfing, sailing and swimming.

 Last year, Ann joined the girls' ice hockey team and the sport became her passion. She trains every day from Monday to Saturday; there is a free day every Sunday. In the morning, she spends 2-3 hours on the ice and in the afternoons, she exercises in the gym. Ann thinks that hockey is a fast and interesting team sport.

 Mark does not like team sports, so he does not do ice hockey. He practiced skiing two years ago but now he prefers snowboarding. He says that snowboarding is more exciting and more fun than skiing. Mark snowboards from the beginning of November to the end of March. He practices snowboarding three times a week. In spring and summer, when there is no snow, Mark goes windsurfing.

Both Ann and Mark are training very hard because they want to take part in the Winter Olympics and win gold medals for Canada.



Who ...

- 1 goes to a sports school?
- 2 practices sport six times a week?
- 3 wants to win medals for his / her country?
- 4 practices different sports in different seasons?
- 5 stopped doing a sport?
- 6 goes to the gym?

☒ B

☐

☐

☐

☐

☐

Akty
Przejd
Windc

Zadanie 2.

W zdaniach 1-6 podkreśl poprawne odpowiedzi.

- 1 I would like to join / take up horse riding in the future because I love both horses and nature.
- 2 What equipment / rules do you need for rock climbing?
- 3 You can play tennis outdoors or indoors in a sports room / hall.
- 4 We had a sail / whale of time at the end-of-school party. The music was great and the atmosphere was fantastic, too.
- 5 When Alex got a new smartphone, he felt over the moon / stars.
- 6 I had rattlesnakes / butterflies in my stomach before my first parachute jump.

Zadanie 3.

Przyporządkuj podane w ramce elementy wyposażenia do odpowiednich dyscyplin sportowych.

puck	harness	ball	rafting boat	skis	racket
oar	sail	board	ski boots	ice skates	rope

windsurfing	climbing	ice hockey	tennis	skiing	rafting
sail			ball		

Zadanie 4.

Ułóż z podanych wyrazów poprawne pytania w czasie przeszłym past simple.

- 1 Tom / watch / an interesting film / When / did

When did Tom watch an interesting film?

- 2 last Sunday / we / Who / visit / did

- 3 did / she / What / in the clothes shop / buy

- 4 Where / yesterday / they / did / go

- 5 Why / Anna / so / hungry / was

- 6 in the river / What / the boy / did / catch

Akt
Prze
Win

Zadanie 5.

Połącz pytania 1-6 z odpowiedziami a-f i wpisz odpowiedzi do tabelki.

- 1 What is your favourite sport?

- 2 What is tennis like?

- 3 Where do you play tennis?

- 4 What do you have to wear?

- 5 What gear do you need?

- 6 What is your ambition, Tracy?

a I want to be a champion one day.

b You play it on a court.

c I love volleyball.

d You need a rope and some special shoes.

e It is a very fast sport. It is not easy.

f You have to wear a helmet and knee pads.

1	2	3	4	5	6
c					

Zadanie 6.

Nauczyciel wychowania fizycznego poprosił Cię o uzupełnienie krótkiego tekstu na temat ulubionego lub interesującego Cię sportu. Dokończ zdania 1–5.

My favourite sport

- 1 My favourite sport is _____. I like it because it is _____.
- 2 People do this sport (where?) _____. I do this sport (how often? when?) _____.
- 3 You need (what gear?) _____ to do it.
- 4 You have to wear (what clothes?) _____.
- 5 You have to (what do you have to do?) _____.